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DATE/TIME: 
 

Tues., Nov. 14, 2017 after 7:00 P.M. Mass 

LOCATION: 
 
 
 

Blessed Sacrament Church Hall, Amherstview  
Attending: Bernadette Burgess, Margaret Wilson, Donna Guiney, Susan Aubin,  
Martha Brough, Anne LeClair, Patricia Hoobin, Margaret Barker, Cathy Splinter,  
Sue MacDonald, Shirley McDonald, Carol Daigle, Danna Dobson, Bernadette Veitch, 
Mary Lou Hills, Theresa Shanks 

 

# Reports Presenter 

1.  Welcome and call meeting to order Mary Lou Hills 

2.  Opening prayer-League Prayer B. Burgess 

3.  Approval of Minutes-Motion -Donna Guiney, 2nd- Sue MacDonald, accepted. Theresa Shanks 

4. Spiritual Reflection-Bernadette Burgess advised 1) World Day of Poor Sunday, 
Nov.19/17 2) Jesus, our model – read about in small missalette. 

Restorative Justice Week is Nov. 19-26/17. 

Bernadette gave Prayer Cards for Priests & Seminarians 2018-2019; she attended 
Euthanasia Coalition 2 Day Symposium – she referred to Sr. Nuala Kenny’s new 
book-Rediscovering the Art of Dying and explained documentary Fatal Flaws. 

B. Burgess 

5. Treasurer’s Report-Bank Balance $2,237. Cheque $100 Lions Christmas Donation 
given to Mary Lou Hills.  RE: Bazaar Floats and Income-Danna will pickup Dec.3/17 

(Actually, Danna was able to pick up Nov. 19/17 after Sunday Mass) 

Danna Dobson 

6. Membership Report-no report Sue MacDonald 

7. President’s Report-May Convention Raffle tickets are available till end of February. 
Carleton Place is hosting.   Retreat Nov.25th reminder. 

Mary Lou Hills 

8. President-elect’s Report-Donna Guiney requests help for Nov.29/17 7PM Memorial 
Mass-volunteers Bernadette Burgess, Sue Aubin, Bernadette Veitch, Pat Hoobin 

Donna Guiney 

9. Past President’s Report/Historian-Bernadette Veitch informed us about new theatre 
Christmas movies-“Let there be light” and “The Star” (animated birth of Jesus 
movie).  Bernadette gave members Funeral Info Brochures. 

Bernadette Veitch 

   

10. Old Business: 
 10.1 Hospitality Sunday:  Mary Lou Hills sent email to Fr. Shea explaining our 

thoughts...he decided to put on hold till 2018. 

 

11. New Business:  

 11.1 Shea Family Thank You Card: Signed by KofC and CWL members. 

11.2 Group Discussion re: January/February 2018 Gen. Meetings: Meeting in 
January, 2018, to discuss budget, weather permitting-weather info will be on 
website-motion- Mary Lou Hills, 2nd- Kelly Neville. Cancel February, 2018-Motion-
Pat Hoobin, 2nd Bernadette Burgess-should we add to Policy Manual? 

 

   

13. Closing Prayer and Adjournment-Prayer to Our Lady of Good Counsel and Hail 
Mary--meeting closed at 9:10PM 

 

 

2017 Meetings: 

 

 Dec.12 (Potluck after 5:00PM Mass) (Jan.9/18 Weather Permitting) 

 


